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Seven second-generation children between 8 and 14 years old attended a three-day seminar in 

Tallinn, Estonia, from February 28 to March 1. 

Estonian HARP organized the program in which the children stayed for three days at the Peace 

Embassy and listened to Divine Principle lectures at the one-day level. This was the children’s 

first acquaintance with Divine Principle. 

The lecturers were Sunday School teachers. The motto of the seminar was: "One for all, and all 

for one!" (Один за всех и все за одного!) 

In addition to listening to lectures, the children played different games and went out into 

nature. It was a good opportunity for them to spend time together and make new friends. For 

the organizers, it was a good experience in learning how to organize such seminars. 



 

 

 


